
Friday 7th June 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

POLITE REMINDER No children should be riding bikes or scooters in the school grounds please make sure your children 

are pushing them through the playground, we don’t want any accidents. 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

 

11.06.2024—Reception—Hesketh  Farm Park 

17.06.2024—Festival Vibes Lunch Menu 

20.06.2024—Sports Day 

20.06.2024—Sports Day Lunch Menu 

28.06.2024—FOPS Summer Fayre 

08.07.2024—Y3 Drumming Performance 2.30pm 

08.07.2024—Y2 Explorer Day 

15.07.2024—Y6 Performances 9.30am/2pm & 6pm 

18.07.2024—Y6 Water Fight 

19.07.2024—Y6 Parents Picnic 12.30pm  

19.07.2024—Y6 Clap out 2pm 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

WELCOME BACK 

 

It is so lovely to see you all back 

for the final half term before the 

summer holidays. This term will 

be jam packed full of exciting learning and fun activities! 

Later on in the term the children will learn who their new 

teachers are and we will say a fond farewell to our current 

Year 6 children.  

GO MRS FOTHERBY! 

Wow! Just Wow! Our school is FULL of 

AMAZING PEOPLE and MRS FOTHERBY 

is one of them. Her hard work, 

dedication and RESILIENCE helped her 

achieve her dream of completing a 

MARATHON RUN! Before the holiday 

she completed the LEEDS MARATHON 

– raising money for a cause close to all 

our PARK SPRING HEARTS – Research 

into Brain Tumours – as ever Mrs 

Fotherby leads the way with her CARING outlook. We are 

VERY PROUD of her!   

DUTCH SUCCESS! 

 

3 of our Year 6 children travelled to 

Holland for a football tournament with 

their football team, Farsley Celtic Juniors U11s. Tommy, 

Harrison and David! Here they 

are with their medals and in 

their tour training tops! They 

had an amazing time and give 

100% effort.  Well done boys 

what an amazing adventure and 

some super memories made. 

YEAR 2 

For our first week of our last term of Year 2 we have been 

learning about the 7 continents and the 5 oceans. Check our 

maps!  

 

 



FRIDAY REMINDER 

Please be reminded that on Friday mornings there are 

no boosters and ICT is closed. All the staff are in 

meetings and therefore, unless you are booked into Breakfast club, 

please do not drop your children off before the gates open at 

8.45am. Many thanks. 

NURSERY 

 

Nursery were very excited on Wednesday to have a visit from Mags at Creative Ark who brought some of her pets with her to 

introduce to us. She brought a snake, Benjamin the bunny, Elsa and Peanut the guinea pigs Tomasina the tortoise, Giant 

African snails and Spinderella the tarantula!!" 

The children enjoyed the visit and asked lots of questions and loved holding the creatures. 

What a great start to the Summer term and we are looking forward to lots more exciting things to come !!! 

 MURTON PARK 
 
Year 4 had a fabulous day yesterday in the sun at Murton Park, 

all year 4 are now Roman soldiers, contracts signed! We learned 

how to make clay oil lamps, fight in battle and to speak Latin. It 

was a wonderful day and Year 4 did Park Spring Proud.  

MOMENTS MATTER, ATTENDANCE COUNTS! 

 

School attendance is so 

important for your child's 

future.  If your child is feeling 

a little under the weather, but 

has not been sick or has a 

high temperature, please 

bring them to school. We will 

monitor them and call you if 

absolutely necessary. We find 

that children are 

occupied at school and 

soon forget about any 

minor illnesses they may 

have had in the morning.  

  

   

   

SCHOOL MEALS 

Don’t forget to order your 

child’s lunch’s for next week! If you do not  made a choice 

for your child on School Grid by 8.55am, your child will 

only be able to have a Yellow option for lunch that day 

which is usually a sandwich. 














